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Educational Happenings and Community Involvement Activities 

• Our ESY program ended August 4th, providing services to our special education students 

for part of the summer to help with summer slide; our Enrichment Summer Program 

servicing Title 1 students has also concluded  

• Planning is taking place to prepare for our new school year – faculty and parent 

newsletters are being created and our website updated to reflect grades 1 to 5 

• Student placements and schedules are being reviews and prepared to share with staff and 

families 

Staff Training and Committee Meetings 

• Currently I am participating in a Principal’s Study at Rowan, that will run through the 

school year, this allows principals from different districts to talk and collaborate 

• Observation schedules are being developed 

 

Facilities and Operations – see Mr. Booth’s monthly report 

Nurse’s Report – see Mrs. Dunn’s monthly report 

Staff Evaluations –  

Tenured Certified Staff 0 

Nontenured Certified Staff 0 

Noncertified Staff 2 

 

 


